
 

 

 

          DATE: 03/02/2021 

Dear Students, 
 

This is to inform the students of BAJMC, BA.ECO. B.ED & BA.ENG. Programmes that we 

have received your enrollment nos. from Guru Gobind Singh Indraprastha University. 

Students are hereby instructed to visit the institution website www.fimt-ggsipu.org in order to 

check their enrollment nos. The List contains: 

 

1) Course 

2) Programme 

3) Application No. 

4) Enrollment No. 

5) Name of Student 

6) Father’s Name 

7) Mother’ Name 

8) CET/CLAT Rank 

 

Every information should be checked thoroughly by the students and in case of any 

discrepancy the same should be immediately reported on fimtteam@gmail.com. No other 

medium of communication will be entertained by the Institution. 

 

Note: For remaining course we will update the list on institution website in due course of 

time. You are requested to check the college website regularly for updates on the same. 

 

 

 

 

DR. SAROJ VYAS 

DIRECTOR 


